
From: Gammon Engineers and Contractors Pvt. Ltd.
Udhampur-Srinagar-Baramulla New BG Railway Line Project
Package: T-48R
Village _ Harog, P.O: Dharamkund, Near Chapran Nallah,
District Ramban, Jammu & Kashmir
E-Mail: 0101_tunnel_katra@gammonengineers.com

Ref: GECPLIT -48R1 Environmentl221 '65 \ Date: 07/05/2022

To
The Regional Officer
IRO, Jammu

Job: Construction of balance works of Tunnel T-48 (between Km 100.000 to 110.200 approx.)
on Katra-Banihal Section of Udhampur- Srinagar-Baramulla New BG Railway Line
Project (Package Tunnel T-48R)

Ref: Your Letter No: 9-JKA-020/2022-Jammu, dated 26/04/2022

Sub: Regarding Environment Clearance.

Sir,

Mis Gammon Engineers and Contractors Pvt. Ltd. would like to confirm your good office that we
have applied for forest clearance through online in Parvesh portal vide proposal no:
FP/JKlQuarry/150118/2021 dated 12.04.2022.

In this regard, the environment clearance is under process and it will be submitted to your good
office whenever the same will be issued by J&KEIAA in favour of Mis GECPL.

This is for your kind information please.

Thanking you.

Yours faithfully,

For Gammon Engineers and Contractors Pvt. Ltd.

(jt1~ta)
Project Director
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